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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY .

CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 37401 c)
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 22, 1981 4 g j
.

T12Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 6 DEC2 9 FJ85
'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation --

" Ik%g /U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
C imWashington, DC 20555 s

T*Dear Mr. Denton: / s

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

By letter from T. A. Ippolito to H. G. Parris dated November 20,
1981, we were informed of specific compensatory measures in the area
of security at the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant which the NRC
considered to be inadequate. The letter also suggested additional
measures which would provide an acceptable level of effectiveness
s93 stated that they must be implemented immediately. Enclosed is
our response to that lotter.

The enclosure contains security-related information that is exempt
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Part 2.790. We,
therefore, request that the enclosed response not be placed in the
Public Document Room.

Very truly yours,

TENNESF'3E VALLEY AUTI!ORITY

v'l[')%M
L7M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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No'tary Public
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